
From: Krystle Fedoretz
To: Dewey Carew; Steve Upham; Crystal StArnault
Subject: RE: Retaining wall permit encroachment
Date: January-02-20 8:59:38 AM

Hi Dewey,
 
To obtain an encroachment agreement, your request will be presented to County Council. Council
makes the decision as to enter into the agreement or not. If Council decides to enter into the
agreement, our taxation department will assist you with the agreement. I have cc’d Crystal (with
taxation) who can help you through the process.
 
If you have any questions in the interim, please do not hesitate to ask.

~K
Krystle Fedoretz | Director of Planning and Development | County of St. Paul No. 19 | 780-645-3301
ext 205
 
From: Dewey Carew <deweycarew@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, December 28, 2019 3:05 PM
To: Steve Upham <SUpham@county.stpaul.ab.ca>; Krystle Fedoretz
<kfedoretz@county.stpaul.ab.ca>
Subject: Retaining wall permit encroachment
 

Hello to whom it may concern
 
We had a retaining wall installed .The  pin was removed while the county repaired the
water main. After being surveyed we discovered the south east corner of the retaining
wall is encroaching slightly onto the county land.
We are located in Lottie Lake Lot 9 Block 7 Plan 8121231
Would it be possible to receive an encroachment agreement.
Please contact us as to what can be done.
Thank you.
Dewey Carew
780-469-7307
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